
 

 

 

Thankyou 

A massive thankyou for all your generous donations from our family who lost so much in the fire last 

week.  We were so happy to welcome them back to school this week and the donations have been 

passed on to them. Special mention to the parents who organised the collection. 

Parent’s evening 

Parent’s evening this term will be held on Tuesday 14th March and you should receive your 

appointment times today. Please try to attend as this is your opportunity to see your child’s work 

and find out about their progress.  Teachers will be glad to answer any questions you have or direct 

you to a member of staff who can help 

Science  

Today marks the start of Science Week 2023.  

As part of Science week, all pupils have attended a live Science lesson led Zoologist and 

Herpetologist Mike Linley. The children have been learning all about amphibians. Try testing their 

knowledge this evening!   

Punctuality 

Thank you so much to everyone who has made such an effort to be on time for school this week.  

Only 10 late marks for the whole school over the week, an improvement on last week. We’re still 

trying to beat this though so we need everyone in on time. Our on-time raffle took place on 

Thursday this week and our winners were:   

Poppy FG, Jayden, Billy G, Jessica R, Nicole P, Timmy, Archie and Paulo 

Attendance 

Well done to Squirrels class, who won our attendance award this week with   98.6 %.  They will enjoy 

a treat of hot chocolate and cookies. 

Industrial Action 

The next dates for industrial action will be 15th and 16th March.  As far as we know the strikes are 

going ahead and so school will be shut again to all but Year 6 on these days.  Once again, if your child 

receives free school meals and you would like packed lunches for the two days, please let us know 

and they can be collected from the office on Tuesday afternoon.  

Red Nose Day 

Next Friday, 17th March, we shall be celebrating Red Nose Day by wearing red in return for a small 

donation. 
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Celebration Assembly 

Thank you to all our families who attended celebration assembly this week.  As usual, we are super 

proud of everything our children have achieved this week.  These children deserve a special 

mention: 

 

Learners of the Week 

Edith, Jacob, Dotty, Layla-Sue, Joey, Isaac D, Mihai and Paulo 

 

Citizens of the Week 

Louie, Jayden, Billy G, Kayal, Esme Si, Stevie, Mason and Dia 

 

Sportsperson of the Week 

Theo, Jessica H, Chelsea, Jenson, Rezija, Stevie, Nicole S and Janis 

 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Mihai 

 


